
We worked with Lantum to develop a Greater 
Manchester Primary Care Workforce Bank in 
direct response to the Covid19 pandemic. The 
contract with Lantum ends on 30 September 
2022 and an interim ‘GM-based solution’ through 
Greater Manchester Primary Care will commence 
from 1 October 2022.
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Key contacts:

How do I use the new GM Primary Care Workforce Bank?
We will send you details of how to login. To register your interest email:

 

Is there a cost to the new GM Primary Care Workforce Bank for providers?
Practices will pay for the shifts filled as a direct payment to the locum. Use of the Bank carries 
no additional cost to the practice.

Will the GM Workforce Bank be responsive to issues and urgent shift changes?
Yes. A dedicated relationship administrator will ensure that the Bank is maintained and up to 
date at all times and manage requests from practices.

 

What staff range and disciplines are included on the new GM Primary Care Workforce 
Bank?
We are building our bank of GPs as we speak. In the coming weeks and months we will grow 
the bank further to include other disciplines.

 

gmworkforce.bank@nhs.net

Going live October!
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